) YECOIID HARVEST

Summer greetings to all of our Second Harvest volunteers! This is your friendly reminder that
our monthly food distribution is happening Saturday, June 18 at Greene County High School.

This month we will have almost 15,000 pounds of food which we will distribute from 9:00 a.m.
until 10:30 a.m. As always we rely on you, our fellow volunteers, to help provide this
community service and each of you is an integral part of our success in assisting those members
of our community that are in need.

If you are able to volunteer this Saturday please arrive by 8:00 a.m. — or earlier if you can. If
you will be working in registration please arrive between 7:30 and 7:45 a.m. In addition, to
ensure we have sufficient numbers, registrars please respond to this email with a
confirmation that you will be helping this month.

In addition to our distributing food this month, representatives TenderCare Clinic will again
join us with a variety of medical information to share and discuss. They will be ready to serve
our food recipients, our volunteers, and anyone else in the community that would like to receive
this complimentary service. In addition, representatives from the Oconee Regional Humane
Society — who are with us every month—will be there to distribute pet food.

Finally, our sponsors of the month for June are Kris and Ken Greenway (Kris is also a Second
Harvest Board member). The Greenways have also been sponsors of the month previously and
we thank them for their generous contribution to our community and for their financial assistance
in making this month’s distribution happen.

Thank you all again for your help and we hope YOU will be able to join us this Saturday!
Reid Conklin

—on behalf of the Second Harvest Board and
the Rotary Club of Greene and Putnam Counties



